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I wish to state my objections to the plans for Grappenhall and surrounding area. 
There has been a series of developments both housing and industrial over the last few years. The transport 
infrastructure is already groaning with traffic and there have been no constructive plans  to deal with this. The 
A50 leading up to the M6 is frequently at a stand still, indeed every time there are problems on the M6, which is 
almost every week the road is jammed all the way to the Latchford swing bridge and beyond. 
In addition it is very upsetting that the plan envisages building thousands more houses and many on Green belt 
land. What happened to promises over the years that green belt would remain sacrosanct? especially as there is 
much brown belt land available throughout the borough. 
I urge the council and other powers that be to look again at this hitherto beautiful part of Cheshire. 
Yours faithfully 
Carolyn Prosser 




